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Sue Monette

From: Rochelle Ferguson <rfbend@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 11:16 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycle Pickup in Rural Deschutes County

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I live in DRRH, just outside of Sunriver. It has been brought to my attn that in a future public hearing, options 
for Recycling Pickup for outlying areas will be discussed. 
 
YES! PLEASE! I would absolutely *love* to have curbside recycling pickup. 
 
Please let me know if I can provide additional information. 
 
Rochelle Ferguson 
DRRH Resident 
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